
What is STEAM Night? The Garret Park PTA is once again hosting
STEAM Night for students and families on Thursday, November 21st from
6:45PM - 8:15PM. The evening will include interactive presentations,
experiments, and demonstrations to spark students' interest in STEAM
(Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts and Math). Scientists from Johns
Hopkins Hospital and the Nation Institutes of Health, and artists from
CityDance will provide wonderful opportunities for hands-on learning.  We
hope to see you there. You won’t want to miss it!

Interested in Volunteering? We need volunteers to make the evening a
success. If you’re interested, scan the QR code below and sign up for one of
the available opportunities!

STEAM Night at Garrett Park is Almost Here!
Thursday, November 21st

6:45PM - 8:15PM

Volunteer!
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